
	

Diploma Executes $17m Contract 	
 
 

Leading Western Australian construction company Diploma (ASX:DGX) confirm the 

formal award of a contract to undertake the construction of 19 Ogilvie Road Mount 

Pleasant for $17m. 

 

On 22 April 2014, the Company announced it had received a Letter of Intent from 

Norup+Wilson for the award of the contract.  Final contract documentation has now been 

executed. 

 

The development consists of two basement levels of car park, two commercial levels of 

office and 7 levels of residences with 34 apartments.  Forward works have commenced 

on site with practical completion expected in June 2015. 

 

Diploma is currently working on further construction opportunities in excess of $100m 

which the Group expects to able to announce in the coming weeks. 
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